
  

 
  

 

 
 

 

   
  

 

 

   
  

   
 

   
 

   
   

  
     

  
 

  
  

   
 

Aetna Better Health® of New Jersey 

3 Independence Way, Suite 104 
Princeton, NJ 08540 

National Correct Coding (NCCI) Medically Unlikely Edits (MUE) and PTP (Procedure to 
Procedure). 

Dear Provider, 

The Affordable Care Act of 2010 required CMS to notify states by September 1, 2010, of the 
NCCI methodologies that were compatible with Medicaid. State Medicaid Director 
Letter notified states that all five Medicare NCCI methodologies were compatible with 
Medicaid. The Affordable Care Act required state Medicaid programs to incorporate 
compatible NCCI methodologies in their systems for processing Medicaid claims by 
October 1, 2010. The Medicaid NCCI program has differences from the Medicare NCCI 
program. 

Beginning 02/01/2023, Aetna Medicaid will add CMS NCCI edits (MUEs and PTP) as a part 
of our claim edit process. 

How will this impact me as a provider? 
You may see additional denials for claims where the number of units exceed the CMS MUE 
or a procedure is not payable if billed with another procedure (PTP Edit). 

Questions? 
If you have questions, please call our Claims Inquiry Claims Research (CICR) Department at 
855-232-3596. 

NJ-22-12-23  

https://www.medicaid.gov/federal-policy-guidance/downloads/SMD-10-017.pdf
https://www.medicaid.gov/federal-policy-guidance/downloads/SMD-10-017.pdf
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